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What Marx meant was that religion is the opium of
the people. Opium is a mild stimulant similar to

caffeine. It serves as a mild energizer. It can
motivate people to work harder and it can serve

as a mind-numbing sedative. If one thing is certain
about the right, it is that they love to work, and

opium serves as an addictive stimulant that keeps
them working. Opium has also served as an

allurement in the minds of others. It draws people
in by making them believe it will get them into

heaven for all eternity. Even in the 21st century,
opium continues to allure people because it

promises them heavenly bliss for an eternity. Why
does the right-wing use opium? Most likely they do
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not do so consciously. Given the conservative
culture they grew up in, they may have simply

internalized the idea that Christianity is the
answer to all problems. If you want to work

harder, you must pray, because that will give you
the strength to produce more. If you are hungry,
you must thank God for the food. If you need a

new home, you need to ask God for a new house.
If you want to eat, you need to go to church. No

other crop has come to the surface of the
consciousness of even the most conservative

American adults more often than has the poppy.
Underfoot in the middle of baseball games. On the

roof of skyscrapers. On the dashboard of
automobiles. Opium. For The Masses traces the
romantic history, the political history, and the
academic history of this most mysterious of

plants. One of the greatest natural discoveries of
all time, opium is the ultimate teacher. It is the

supreme narcotic. It is a straight-up drug of
pleasure. It is the perfection of the miraculous. It

is the opium of the masses--from cover.
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